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FOR FOOD VENDORS ONLY 

 

Any food vendor using the Camden County Parks Facilities must apply to the Camden County Parks 

Department FIRST and be an approved Camden County Park vendor. SECONDLY, any food vendor 

using propane gas, must have an inspection of your unit will be performed at the Camden County Fire 

Marshall's Office and fees paid before the event. 

 

STEP ONE: 

PLEASE REQUEST A COPY OF the Camden County Parks Department permit application and guide 

for vendors. REGISTRATION IS NOT COMPLETE UNTIL REQUIRED PERMIT(S) have been 

satisfied. Failure to comply with event and city regulations will result in cancellation of agreement 

without refund or exchange. This step applies to all food vendors. 

 

Camden County Parks Department 

Director of Event Operations 

Department of Events and Community Outreach 

1301 Park Boulevard, Cherry Hill, NJ  08002 

856.216.2151 Office   |    856.216.2146 Fax 

 

STEP TWO: 

This step may not apply to all food vendors – only vendors using propane gas. PLEASE REQUEST A 

COPY OF THE CHERRY HILL FIRE DEPARTMENT REQUIRED permit application and guide for 

vendors. REGISTRATION IS NOT COMPLETE UNTIL REQUIRED PERMIT(S) have been satisfied. 

Failure to follow event and city regulations will result in cancellation of agreement without refund or 

exchange.  

  

Anyone not using propane say like an ice cream vendor they usually use a generator they do not need a 

permit.  But if they are cooking with charcoal, they must still have an up to date and tag and seal fire 

extinguisher.  All vendors that are using propane must be inspected, enclosed units in the State of New 

Jersey must be fire suppressed and all grill and fryers must be free of grease, and they must purchase a 

bottle of leak tech from any plumbing supply company and the bottles must come down here when they 

are inspected and be on scene at all times during the event.  Their hoses must be crack free and propane 

tanks must be no older than 10 years old. 

  

Also, if you are using a tent bigger than a 10 x 10 there may be a separate permit required by the Camden 

County Parks Department and/or Camden County Fire Marshalls Office. 

 

Each vendor must pay a $54.00-dollar (confirm amount as fees increase each year) fee and the permit will 

only be good for that day only. Please verify the fee with the Fire Marshal’s office; the price may have 

increased or decreased.  

Camden County Fire Marshall’s Office 

2311 Egg Harbor Road 

Building 18 – Public Safety 

Lindenwold, NJ  08021 

856.783.4808 ext 5451 

856.783.4808 ext 5450 
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